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ALL STUDENTS 

NEED 

HEADPHONES 

EVERYDAY! 

WEATHER REPORTS- 

We follow Lake County 

Public Schools 

PARENTS, please make 

sure you are checking your 

emails weekly, if not daily 

for important information 

and updates from the 

school. 

Anytime you are dropping 

off or picking your student 

up outside of arrival and 

dismissal times, you must 

come into office to sign 

them in/out and have 

picture ID available. 

You must check out 

students before 2:15 on 

Monday/Tuesday/Thursd

ay/Friday.  On 

Wednesdays, check out 

must be before 11:15. 

Please do not cut in 

carline.  This is for the 

safety of students and 

staff. 

LUNCH ORDERS must be 

ordered through 

MySchoolWorx by Tuesday at 

9 a.m. 

 UNIFORMS: ALL 

students should be in 

uniform.  If you are still 

waiting on an order, 

please let Carla know. 

Also, please remember no 

shorts above fingertips 

are permitted along with 

no holes in pants above 

knees. 

STAYING HEALTHY- if your 

student is not feeling well (with 

cough, sore throat or stomach 

issues,) please keep them home. If 

they have a fever, they must be 

home and cannot return until 24 

hours fever free AND without fever 

reducing medication. 

ATTENDANCE is required. If 

your child is absent, we must have 

a note from parent and/or doctor. 

These notes should be emailed to 

cwood@thekeytolearning.org or 

given to the office. Remember, that 

attendance can affect your 

scholarship as we are required to 

report attendance. 

MYSCHOOLWORX  

Parents, if you are unable to log 

onto Myschoolworx to review your 

student’s progress reports, grades, 

etc, please email 

cwood@thekeytolearning.org so we 

can reset your account.  

 

Be on the lookout for Field trip 

forms and Walk-A-Thon 

information that will be going 

home today 9/15.  

 

We are in need of Kleenex for the 

classrooms. If you are able to 

donate some, we would greatly 

appreciate it.  


